

SUBURBAN COUNTIES SOCCER LEAGUE

Announcing the 2024 Jason Fox Memorial Scholarship Award

The Suburban Counties Soccer League is honored to announce the creation of the Jason Fox Scholarship Award. Jason Fox was a highly respected President of the league for nearly a decade. He volunteered his time alongside his wife Suzie to help bring recreational youth soccer to the area, giving youth a place to play soccer within our league. He served as a volunteer referee, coach, as well as the Intramural Director and Treasurer for the Boyertown Soccer Club, for many years as well. Jason Graduated from Millersville University with a Bachelor of Science degree in Computer Science and went on the obtain a master's degree from Rochester Institute of Technology. Yes, volunteering to do all he did for the soccer community, was for the love of the game. Sadly, Jason passed away unexpectedly in 2021. The league would like to remember Jason, his spirit and values, by awarding a student, who exemplifies Jason's dedication to youth soccer and commitment to their pursuit of higher education, with this yearly Scholarship.

Eligibility

- High School senior in good academic standing
- The Individual Scholarship Award(s) this year are \$1,500.00.
- Both a male and female recipient will be selected this year.
- Documented intention to continue education with plans to become enrolled at a 2-year or 4-year college
- Previous participation in the club soccer including any, or all, of the following: playing, refereeing, coaching, volunteering (be specific)
- A history of involvement in extracurricular activities in school and in the community, is highly preferred.
- The scholarship award **MUST BE** used for verifiable school related expenses.

Application Procedure

- 1.) Write a 1-2 page letter explaining why you are eligible to receive the scholarship. Please include:
 - a description of your involvement with the youth soccer, including playing, refereeing and/or volunteering-and any previous names of coaches
 - a description of how your involvement with youth soccer has helped you in high school and may help you in college
 - o a brief description of your educational and career plans
- 2.) Ask your current/former coaches or those familiar with your involvement in youth soccer for a short, written recommendation
- 3.) Ask your school counselor to draft a short recommendation letter on school letterhead listing your class rank, grade point average, and describing your plans to pursue higher education
- 4.) All applications must be complete and postmarked by May 15th, 2024.

SUBMIT TO:
SUBURBAN COUNTIES SOCCER LEAGUE
ATTN: SCSL SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE
68 PEACHTREE CIRCLE
POTTSTOWN, PA 19464